
 

 

 
This year, instead of having an academic signing day Alabama’s Department of 

Education is now celebrating College and Career Decision Week in effort to celebrate 

all seniors, whether entering college, the military or the workforce. I am so proud of you 

and am excited to celebrate this milestone with you! We will be recognizing you by 

posting pictures and messages on the Lanett Panthers Facebook page during the week 

of May 4-8. 

Below are the activities for May 4-8: 

Monday, May 4th: Seniors decorate mailboxes, doors and windows at home and send 

in pics to Ms. Odom to post on our Facebook page.  

Tuesday, May 5th: Send in pics of seniors wearing t-shirts from future college and/or 

holding posters showing military/career plans for after graduation to Ms. Odom. 

 

Wednesday, May 6th: Post slideshow from Google slides created by seniors 

showing future college or military/career plans after graduation. Slides will need to be 

emailed to Ms. Odom by Monday, May 4th to have time to put everyone’s slides 

together. 

 

Thursday, May 7th: Ms. Odom will create a congratulations post with a senior roll call 

listing all seniors and plans after high school.  

 

I would love for everyone to participate in all the activities! If you need any help, I 

am always an email away. Please be sure to read the guidelines for pictures and 

slides below: 

 

• Pictures and slides should not include any vulgar or offensive hand gestures or 

language. 

• Clothing worn in pictures should be school appropriate. No short shorts/skirts or exposed 

midriffs. You do not have to be in uniform.       

• Be creative! 

• Email all pictures and slides to yodom@lanettcityschools.org. Include your future plans: 

college attending, major, career goals/plans, military branch in the email. 
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